
MINUTES OF THE 

ST. MARY’S COUNTY COMMISSION ON THE ENVIRONMENT 

April 3, 2013 

Convened at 7:10pm, Potomac Building, Leonardtown, MD 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mike Thompson, Joshua Brewster, Lawrence Langley, Heather Moritz 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Justin Barlow, Steve Tripp, Regan Hanson, Mindy Rich 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Paul Waxman, Jeff Jackman (LUGM) & Bill Hunt (LUGM) 

 

Jeff Jackman with LUGM updated the Commission on matters: 

• Encourage COE to contact Vicky Carrasco with Univ. of MD regarding demo project as 

part of “Sea Grant” 

• Encouraged COE comment on the Lexington Park Redevelopment Plan—preserving 

green infrastructure 

• Check out the blog of the Natural Resource Defense Council—Dr. Kaid Benfield on 

sustainable communities 

• Suggested audio recording of COE meetings 

Everything is coming together for Earth Day, April 21:  seeds purchased, pots donated, Larry to 

purchase soil, Joshua bring recycle bin, Larry to bring recyclable items for demonstration. 

Larry requests members let him know what priorities should be for COE.  After Earth Day, the 

COE will need to tackle new tasks. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:55pm. 

 

 


